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Friday 4th November 2022 
Dear Parent(s) / Carer(s) 
 
Next Friday is the 11th of November – Remembrance Day.  We will be having our annual ‘Paulet Remembers’ service at the 
front of the school from 10.30am to 11.10am.  If you would like to attend, please arrive onto the school car park by 
10.45am.  You will need to park offsite and walk onto the school site as there will be 
no parking.  I always encourage our students, who are part of uniformed youth 
organisations, to wear their uniform on the day; these students form a guard of 
honour at our memorial copse during the short service.  We will be selling poppies 
during Character Development next Monday and Wednesday so, if your child would 
like one, please send him/her in with 50p. 

 
 

 
A reminder that it’s our Paulet Christmas Fair next Saturday, 12th November – We 
hope you will be able to come along and enjoy our first Christmas Fair since the 
pandemic.  There will be craft stalls, food, a tombola and a raffle with prizes donated 
from local businesses including Pinocchio’s Restaurant, the Red Carpet Cinema, the 
Cedar Tree Chiropractice and Meadowside Soft play.  See you all there hopefully! 
 
And finally… after months of waiting, our new water dispensers will be plumbed in 
next week.  Please remember that we no longer allow single use plastic bottles in 
school.  Students should bring a rigid plastic or aluminium bottle to refill during the 
day. 
 
Thank you for your ongoing support of our school community. 
 
 
Kind regards, 
 
 
 
 
Ian McArthur 
Headteacher. 
#WEAREPAULET 


